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Message from our President:  

 

Dear NCSU Woman’s Club Members, 

Spring is in the air and the season of regeneration and rebirth, so it is fitting that we choose this 

time to renew the meetings and activities of the NCSU Woman’s Club.   

 

The long absence required by the pandemic has ended, and we finally have the opportunity to 

get back to the mission of the club, provide for the Carol Caldwell scholarship fund and enhance 

food security for NCSU students. 

 

As the newly elected president of our club, I look forward to the days ahead and our working 

together to accomplish these goals. 
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We will need the leadership and contributions from many of you in the various committees to 

reinvigorate our Club. 

 

These are some of the immediate tasks I think we must accomplish: 

 

 Fill our committee chair positions 

 Create programs for the upcoming year. 

 Renew memberships and add new members. 

 

It is my honor to serve the members, the mission, the club and the university in this new role.  I 

will need your help and assistance each step of the way. 

 

Thanks for your loyalty and dedication to the NC State Woman’s Club. 

 

We will have our final meeting before the summer months on April 21, 2022, at 10:30 am at 

the University Club for Danish and coffee. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dean Simpson 

President, NCSUWC 

 

Communications Committee: 

In these difficult times, it is more important than ever that we remember our members and 

friends who are struggling.  Please let Barbara Dickey, Chair of the Communications Committee, 

know as soon as you can about any members who need a little cheering up or extra support.  

She can be reached at dadickey@bellsouth.net. 
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